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30th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child for their transition day tomorrow. 

For your reference, please (click here) to access the original letter shared earlier this term, which contains all the 
key information regarding the day. 

As high temperatures are forecast, students are welcome to wear their school PE kit if they prefer, to ensure they 
remain comfortable throughout the day. 

Please note that, due to the weather, we have made the decision to cancel our scheduled Sports Day. As a result, 
there will be additional students on site. However, the timetable has been carefully planned to ensure that our 
Year 6 students will not be mixing with the rest of the school. 

We also look forward to welcoming you to the parents’ evening, which will take place in the main hall. 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Ms Coltman 
Deputy Headteacher 
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